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U.S: Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Nuclear Material Section B

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, PA 19406

ATTN: Ms, Sharon Newall

RE: Control # 106087
Dear Ms. Newall:

Enclosed please find an additional copy of the Dana-Farber Cancer
Institute's application to renew license # 20-19761-01 for a Gammacell 40
and Gammacell 1000 irradiator.

The copy of the above referenced application was inadvertantly omitted
from the original package.

1 apologize if this caused you any inconvenience and thank you for
bringing this matter to our attention.

Sincerely yours,
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/ Robert E. Storti
Associate Director for
Research Adninistration

RES:Tm]

cc: Dr. David Kiszkiss
Mr. Frank Osborne
Dr. Ted Treves
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